
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

3/17/2020 

   

 The Committee of the Whole met in special session in the council chambers of the Park Falls city hall at 

10:00 a.m. Tuesday, March 17, 2020.  Mayor Michael Bablick called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. and the 

following members were present: 

 

   Mayor:   Michael Bablick  

 

 Aldermen:  Chris Hoffman--excused 

    Richard Scharp  

    Michael Mader  

    Dennis Wartgow  

    James Corbett  

    Anthony Thier—via phone 

    Dina Bukachek--excused 

    Dan Greenwood--excused 

 

City Administrator: Brentt Michalek 

 

Also present:  Seth Carlson, Jerry Ernst and Scott Hilgart 

 

 The council members were informed of the City’s response to COVID-19.  City hall, the library and the 

shop will be shutting their doors on March 19, 2020 to customers.  Employees will continue to work.  The 

mayor is working on a proclamation that will be emailed to all the council members within the next week.  Due 

to the fact of uncertainty with the pandemic, it was noted that all invoices will be paid on a timely manner and 

city hall will continue to operate as normal. 

  

The meeting adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

        Michelle M. Smith    

         Treasurer/Deputy Clerk 

 


